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10 November 2017
Dear Parents,

Next week, school council will be raising money for Children in Need. On Friday 17th November 2017 we would like you to come into school as spotty as possible! You might like to wear:

· spotty socks or tights

· spotty t-shirts or jumpers

· spotty Pudsey ears

· spotty hairbands 

· spotty trousers

· spotty ribbon

· spotty gloves, hats and scarves

· you might even just cut out some spots to wear

The day will also be a non-uniform day. We would like you to donate some money to help us raise money for Children in Need. We would like you to bring a donation in on the Friday. Our school council representatives will also be on hand during the week to collect any spare or unwanted pennies/coins you may additionally wish to bring in to help us raise money. 

We hope that you join us in getting spotty for Children in Need and raising money for this great cause!

Many thanks,

The school council team, 

Milo and Clem, Beatrice and Benjamin, Ava and Morty, Eddie and Georgina 
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